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Christmas Social — December 11, 2019 

All those in attendance had a great time socializing at the OACOC Christmas Social.  Thanks again 

to Oostburg Concrete Products for the wonderful job hosting this event for everyone! They had  

recently completed remodeling their offices and it turned out beautifully.   

If this is something you or your place of business would be interested in hosting in 2020, please 

contact Terri Mentink at oostburgchamber@gmail.com or 920-564-6500.  It is a great way to have 

other Chamber members see what your business is all about!  The Chamber will offer $300 to 

your business to help offset some of your expenses for food and drink.  

mailto:oostburgchamber@gmail.com


CHRISTMAS PARADE 

 

We had great participation for our 10th Annual Christmas Parade in November! 

Thanks to Corrina Molinaro from Masters Gallery Foods for chairing this event. She did a wonderful job! 

Thanks to the many businesses that participated in the parade by entering floats, and to the DPW crew, Tedd 

Mentink from Dutchland Plastics, and Tim and Tammy Voskuil from Voskuil Machine Co. for setting out the 

barricades. Also special thanks to Brenda DeBlaey, Steve Klescewski, and Tracy Van Ess from Oostburg  

Financial Services, along with Nikki Ferber, Jackie Laganowski, and Kris Meke from Oostburg State Bank for 

judging all of the entries.  Special thanks to Oostburg State Bank for donating the prize money.  It is the  

wonderful volunteers and your businesses that make this event possible for the people in our community 

and surrounding area to enjoy.  We truly appreciate your time and effort in being part of this tradition! 

 

OACOC 2019 Christmas Parade Winners were:  

1st Place—First Presbyterian Church 

2nd Place—Carlton Automotive 

3rd Place—Oostburg Lumber Co   



NEW MEMBERS 

 

We would like to welcome the following members to the OACOC: 

 

*  Park Place Condo Association, Contact Steve Weavers 

*  Clover Ridge Condo Association, Contact Ann Buyten 

 

Quarterly Meeting held on January 29, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Oostburg Pine Haven for hosting our last Quarterly Meeting. Those 

in attendance enjoyed subs and cookies provided by Subway and yummy salads 

provided by the deli at Mentink’s Market.  

Special thanks to Sandy Gartman for sharing about English Secondary Language. 

If you were unable to attend but would like to find out how to use this service at 

your place of business, please call 920-782-0803. Sandy would be happy to help! 

Thank you to Terry Katsma, our State Representative, for giving us an update on 

what is currently happening in our government.   

Thank you to Allen Wrubbel , our Village President, for giving an update and  

sharing information regarding the agenda and plans for the Village in 2020.  
 



This event continues to help support our Chamber’s vision: to promote the Village of Oostburg and to unify the 

interests of the businesses in the village and the surrounding communities for the benefit of the greater com-

munity.  We are just starting to form the committee for our next event which will be held on August 13, 2021.  

If you would like to be a part of this committee, please contact Terri Mentink at oostburgchamber@gmail.com.  

 

Music in the Park 

We are looking forward to a beautiful summer and plans are  

currently being made to have three concerts in the park.  

June 18th—Sister Winchester 

July 16th—Vintage Mix 

August 12th—Copper Box 

Oostburg Athletic Assoc. will also be providing food at each concert as a fundraiser! 

ANNUAL BANQUET 

 

Save the Date - Wednesday, April 22, 2020 

We are currently planning our annual banquet! 

A formal invitation will be arriving in the mail. 

You won’t want to miss it! 

 



 
Oostburger T-shirts 

We have a large supply of t-shirts available and ready for purchase. 
 

Warmer weather is right around the corner! 
 

Would be PERFECT in a Easter basket! 

Kids sizes through Adult XXXL 

$13.00 each 

 Purchase directly from one of the following locations: 

Daane Ace Hardware  

Judi’s Place  

Küps 

Voskuil Machine Co. 

Contact Terri Mentink at (920) 564-6500  

or oostburgchamber@gmail.com if you have any questions. 


